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Brothers and Sisters 
 
Your System Committee was optimistic that we would close out negotiations 
this week and provide you with a proposal package we could recommend to 
the membership for acceptance. Unfortunately, Hurricane Irma has changed 
our plans. The company had proposed a postponement of negotiations and 
conveyed that they would reconvene discussions to complete negotiations as 
soon as conditions permit.  
 
The storm impact will surely have many customers experiencing power 
outages.  That is when our customers will need our highly skilled professional 
resource to restore their power.  
  
Our message to all of our Members is to stay focused on the safety of your 
family and friends during this major hurricane event. Remember that FPL 
customers are our neighbors and our communities need our assistance.  We 
have been and continue to be the best in the restoration process.  
  

Remember To Use Your Grounds and Ground It Out 
“We Are Our Brothers Keeper” 

 

 

http://www.scu4ibew.org/

